
Director of Golf Report 

Golf Commission Meeting 

February 17, 2022 

 

 

Director administrative tasks: 

• Attended Council Meeting February 1, 2022 and received approval for 2022 Rate 

Schedule. 

• Completed winter service of golf carts. 

• Began developing RFP for golf cart lease. 

• Spoke with EZ-GO service manager regarding installation of FAIRWAYiQ GPS. 

• Work with Facilities to complete work at Clubhouse. 

• Meet with Dierdre/Tind-All Creative Marketing and Marc regarding 2022 marking plan. 

 

Golf Course maintenance: 

• Completed tree removal on Holes #4, #7, #10 #11 and #12/13 with Distinctive Tree. 

• Removed stumps and rocks from Hole #4. 

• Added mulch and constructed stone wall right side Hole #4. 

• Continue winter service of golf course equipment. 

• Schedule stump grinding by Distinctive Tree (weather permitting). 

• Top dress cart path right side Hole #4 with millings (weather permitting). 

• Small tree removal, where applicable. 

• Snow removal when needed. 

 

 

 

Faithfully submitted, 

Jerry Salvio 

Acting Director of Golf 

 


